
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

August 5, 2024

TOPIC: Annual Authorization of Board Member 
Training Expenses for 2024-2025

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the annual preapproval for anticipated professional development expenses for Board 
Trustees in the amount of $15,000 for the 2024-2025 fiscal year (July 1, 2024-June 30, 
2025). 

RATIONALE:

Board members are encouraged to attend educational, leadership, and developmental 
classes, workshops, conferences, and seminars that assist them in the performance of 
their duties.  Per Board Policy BBBC, the Board will bring forth an annual request for 
approval at the start of each school year with the intent of preapproving anticipated 
professional development expenditures. This pre-authorization will streamline 
registration processes for Board Trustees and remove barriers to accessing 
professional development opportunities.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

General Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent

EXHIBITS:

None
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